
2024 LIGHTS ON BIKES
CAMPAIGN 

TOWN OF OCEAN CITY

Every year, the Town of Ocean City invites thousands of J1 Visa students and
seasonal workers to help supplement the summer workforce. These students and
seasonal workers often purchase and ride bikes to and from work. The Town’s
Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BPAC) began the Lights on Bikes
Program in 2018 as a safety measure for the students and seasonal workers.

The BPAC needs your support in purchasing bike lights to continue our mission.
Please donate to help equip the J-1 students and seasonal workers with safety bike
lights.

Please make your donation payable to The Town of Ocean City 
and send your gift to:

Town of Ocean City
Attn: Finance Department / #Bike Lights

PO Box 158
Ocean City, MD 21843

Please contact Annamarie at arohrer@OceanCityMD.gov 
or 410.289.8845 if you have any questions
Thank you in advance for your generosity

Tony DeLuca, Councilman and Chairman of BPAC

BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN
ADVISORY COMMITTEE




